
 

 

OPEN ENROLLMENT ANNOUNCEMENT: RESPITE 

Trillium Health Resources (Trillium) is seeking to identify mission-driven organizations that 
are interested in providing Respite Services for Children/Adolescents. 

This open recruitment applies to both in-network and out-of-network providers enrolled in 
NC Tracks who are free of contract sanctions, fraud investigations, and/or current or 
previous IRS liens. More than one provider may be selected. 

This recruitment is being used as a means to expand the network of Respite Providers that 
are capable of providing these services to Trillium Members who are also involved with the 
Department of Social Services.  

This recruitment should not be interpreted as a contract (implicit, explicit, or implied), nor 
does it imply any form of an agreement to any potential candidate. In addition, no 
inference should be made that Trillium will purchase and/or implement in the future any of 
the programs or services proposed by the respondents. 

Interested Providers should submit an application to the link below:  

Application for Respite 

Questions? Please submit here: Questions Link 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any   
questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org. 

   

 URGENT  NOTIFICATIONS  FOR  NETWORK  PROVIDERS  

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/57e04437bee544b7ba473322d09dc95a
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/d2f69c839baa4ebf8beb456192a65475
mailto:IT.Support@trilliumnc.org
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
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https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw

